

December 2, 2015

Orlandi Flight Center Blairstown Airport 36 Lambert Rd Blairstown, NJ 07825

Dear Orlandi Flight Center:

We would like to thank you and your students for participating in the 2015 Flight Training Poll and Flight Training Excellence Awards. In our fourth year, we are happy to report that we received over 7,300 customer reviews, resulting in feedback for 788 individual schools and 1533 flight instructors. The Flight Training Excellence Poll and Flight Training Excellence Awards have allowed AOPA to identify and recognize the highest levels of achievement in the flight training community, with the goal of encouraging others to adopt similar characteristics of success.

We commend and congratulate you for earning a spot in the 2015 Flight Training Excellence Awards as an Outstanding Flight School. Included with this letter you will find a window decal, patch, and commemorative plaque to recognize your achievement. We hope you display this recognition proudly. Additionally, you should have received the email I sent out in late October informing you of your award. That email also had a template press release and electronic files of the Outstanding Flight School logo to help you promote your achievement. If you did not receive that email, please feel free to contact me and I will send it out. Thank you for creating a positive flight training experience for your students. We look forward to your encouragement of participation in the 2016 poll opening this spring.

This year, we are working to compile individual reports of the data that was collected through the poll. If you are interested in being a part of our initial testing in providing a "report card" summary of your poll results, please let me know at the email address listed below.

To learn more about the 2015 poll: flighttraining.aopa.org/poll

For more information about the awards resulting from the poll: flighttraining.aopa.org/awards

Please let me know if you have any questions and congratulations!

Sincerely,

Chris Moser

AOPA, Program Manager, Flight Training Initiatives

chris.moser@aopa.org



December 2, 2015

Geoffrey Orlandi 140 Kerrs Corner Rd Blairstown, NJ 07825

Dear Geoffrey:

We would like to thank you and your students for participating in the 2015 Flight Training Poll and Flight Training Excellence Awards. In our fourth year, we are happy to report that we received over 7,300 customer reviews, resulting in feedback for 788 individual schools and 1533 flight instructors. The Flight Training Excellence Poll and Flight Training Excellence Awards have allowed AOPA to identify and recognize the highest levels of achievement in the flight training community, with the goal of encouraging others to adopt similar characteristics of success.

We commend and congratulate you for earning a spot in the 2015 Flight Training Excellence Awards as an Outstanding Flight Instructor. Included with this letter you will find a commemorative patch and plaque to recognize your achievement. We hope you display this recognition proudly. Additionally, you should have received the email I sent out in late October informing you of your award. That email also had a template press release and electronic files of the Outstanding Flight Instructor logo to help you promote your achievement. If you did not receive that email, please feel free to contact me and I will send it out. Thank you for creating a positive flight training experience for your students. We look forward to your encouragement of participation in the 2016 poll opening this spring.

This year, we are working to compile individual reports of the data that was collected through the poll. If you are interested in being a part of our initial testing in providing a "report card" summary of your poll results, please let me know at the email address listed below.

To learn more about the 2015 poll: flighttraining.aopa.org/poll

For more information about the awards resulting from the poll: flighttraining.aopa.org/awards

Please let me know if you have any questions and congratulations!

Sincerely,

Chris Moser

AOPA, Program Manager, Flight Training Initiatives

chris.moser@aopa.org



AOPA'S FLIGHT TRAINING



AeroVenture Institute

Southbridge Municipal Airport (3Bo) Southbridge, Massachusetts



BEST. FLIGHT INSTRUCTOR 2015

Todd Shellnutt

Dekalb-Peachtree Airport (PDK) Atlanta, Georgia



For continued outstandin<mark>g</mark> performance Paragon Flight Page Field (FMY) Fort Myers, Florida



Andover Flight Academy

Aeroflex-Andover Airport (12N) Andover, New Jersey

Blue Skies Flying Services and Pilot Shop

Lake in the Hills Airport (3CK) Lake in the Hills, Illinois

Chesapeake Sport Pilot

Bay Bridge Airport (W29) Stevensville, Maryland

Holladay Aviation

Jacksonville Executive at Craig Airport (CRG)
Jacksonville, Florida

JetEXE Aviation

Sacramento Executive Airport (SAC)
Sacramento, California

Orlandi Flight Center

Blairstown Airport (1N7) Blairstown, New Jersey

Superior Flight School Inc.

Cobb County Airport-McCollum Field (RYY) Atlanta, Georgia

Valley Aviation Inc.

Wilkes-Barre Wyoming Valley Airport (WBW)
Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania

Western Air Flight Academy

Rocky Mountain Metropolitan Airport (BJC) Denver, Colorado

Wings of Carolina Flying Club

Raleigh Executive Jetport (TTA) Sanford, North Carolina



Jim Ader

Waukegan Regional Airport (UGN) Waukegan, Illinois

William Allen

Southbridge Municipal Airport (3Bo) Southbridge, Massachusetts

Raymond De Haan

Leesburg Executive Airport (JYO) Leesburg, Virginia

Jim Fellers

Lake in the Hills Airport (3CK) Lake in the Hills, Illinois

Kayla Harder

Page Field (FMY) Fort Myers, Florida

Jeff Lipton

Rocky Mountain Metropolitan Airport (BJC)
Denver, Colorado

Jay Nabors

Raleigh Executive Jetport (TTA) Sanford, North Carolina

Geoffrey Orlandi

Blairstown Airport (1N7) Blairstown, New Jersey

Jason Schappert

Marion County Airport (X35) Dunnellon, Florida

Spencer Watson

Manassas Regional Airport (HEF) Manassas, Virginia